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T his bulletin is issued to all schools that are accredited or are now in the process of completing an Application for Accreditation. 

 
 WELLCAP UNDERBALANCED INSTRUCTOR REQUIREMENTS 

 
The IADC Underbalanced Operations & Managed Pressure Drilling Committee has approved a temporary 
change to the WellCAP Underbalanced (UB) program instructor requirements. 

 
Previously, the Committee had adopted a requirement stating that instructors applying for approval to 
teach WellCAP UB curriculum must have completed a WellCAP supervisory UB course.  That 
requirement has been waived to 31 December 2008.   
  
In the event a candidate for instructor approval has a valid Underbalanced WellCAP certificate, the 
requirement that it be from a different training provider will also be waived until that date.   
 
This Bulletin does not affect qualification requirements for instructors seeking approval to teach other 
types of WellCAP curriculum. 
 
This bulletin supercedes all versions of WCT-1 dated prior to August 2007.  For more information, contact 
IADC. 
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